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Attention All current and future Team USA Candidates
Application forms for Team USA are now available by contacting idforbes1031@hotmail.com .  If you would like to be considered for Team USA for 2015, please fill out all forms and return them to me by January 15, 2015.  The camp will be held on Friday and Saturday 2/13 & 14, 2015, immediately following the South Central Open in Sun City, Arizona.  If you would like to be considered for the team for the Asia Pacific or the World Indoor Singles, you should plan on being at the camp.  The fee for the camp is $50.00 and checks should be included with your application forms and made payable to Bowls USA.  This year we have also secured the services and coaching of Stephen Forrest from Vancouver, BC (additional information on Stephen can be found at his website: http://strobeonline.ca )for Friday, 2/13.  Hopefully you will be able to be a part of this year’s camp.
 If this is your first time applying for the camp please fill out additional Form B for prior years.  This will help the selectors to rate your previous history as well.  Those reapplying need not fill out any prior years as those are on file.

Please be advised that this year we will be selecting one 5-member team to represent us in the Asia Pacific in Christchurch NZ and their results will be the determining factor as to whether or not the USA will qualify to send a team to the next World Bowls.  This will need to be the strongest team that we can field.  With this said, we will also insist that the entire team be in NZ at least 3 days prior to the event for practice and time change adjustment.  We would like more time but due to many difficulties in doing this we are only requiring 3 days.  The team, once selected, should try to bowl as much as possible after the selection is made.

We will also be selecting one person to represent us at the World Indoor Singles to be played in Warilla, Australia.  This is a very prestigious event and we will be sending one woman to represent Bowls USA.  
Whether or not you are able to be a part of the selected teams, we encourage all those interested    in improving their bowling skills and eventually being a part of team USA to attend the camp in February 2015.  Please mail your application forms and $50.00 camp fee as soon as possible.  Remember to make your checks payable to BOWLS USA and mail to: Team USA c/o Isabella Forbes, PO Box 632, Bellflower, CA, 90706.  Applications should arrive at the PO Box by January 15, 2015.

If you know of anyone you feel might be interested, please let them know and encourage them to get involved.  Remember this is NOT an exclusive group, but rather an INCLUSIVE group.  Any questions please e-mail me at idforbes1031@hotmail.com.

Sincerely,

Isabella “Izzie” Forbes

Bowls USA Women’s Selection Chairperson
